
TESTIMONIAL RESOLUTION FOR EPIC HEALTH 

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILMEMBER FRED DURHAL  
                                          

WHEREAS  EPIC Health is a family-owned, multi-specialty network of primary care practices with 

numerous locations throughout Southeast Michigan. Since its founding in 2000, EPIC Health has been 

dedicated to delivering high-quality, comprehensive healthcare with a focus on innovation, complex 

care, and prevention, aspiring to lead globally in these areas; and 

WHEREAS  Founded by Drs. Greg and Ted Naman, EPIC Health plays a vital role in advancing health 

equity by providing compassionate, high-quality care to Detroit’s most underserved communities. Under 

the Naman brothers’ visionary leadership, the organization is redefining healthcare through innovative, 

community-driven outreach and services; and 

WHEREAS  EPIC Health has been actively rebranding to better meet community needs, embracing a 

holistic model of care. In response to the growing demand for mental health services, the organization 

has significantly expanded its behavioral health offerings. Their forward-thinking approach includes 

transforming clinics into “Help Centers” that address not only medical needs, but also essential social 

determinants of health such as housing, food insecurity, transportation, and employment. To ensure 

accessible and integrated care, EPIC Health has brought specialties like cardiology, endocrinology, and 

women’s health directly into their centers; and 

WHEREAS  EPIC Health’s initiatives have had a measurable impact on the well-being of Detroit 

residents. By breaking down barriers to care and building deep community trust, the organization has 

improved health outcomes and empowered individuals to take control of their health. The enduring 

legacy of the Naman brothers continues to inspire future healthcare leaders and champions of equity.  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT  

RESOLVED  That Honorable Councilmember Fred Durhal and the Detroit City Council proudly 

recognize and congratulate EPIC Health on the opening of their newest “Help Center” located in District 

7 in the City of Detroit. This facility represents a continued commitment to delivering comprehensive, 

community-focused healthcare to Detroiters. 
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